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LA CANADA HIGH SCHOOL 
7-12 STUDENT DROP–OFF/PICK–UP AREAS 

 
(A) Students may be dropped off in the cut-out on Oak Grove Drive, which is in front of the 

school parking lot.  Please pull your vehicle as far forward as possible to allow space for 
other parents.  

 
(B) Students may be dropped off inside the school parking lot.  Please enter the parking lot 

with caution, traffic is one way (north to south) for pick up and drop off.  When waiting to 
pick up, please stay as far to the right in the right lane or left in the left lane as possible, in 
order to allow the moving traffic to pass down the center lane. 

 
(C) Students may be dropped off on the access road inside Hahamongna Park directly across 

from the school.  To utilize this drop off area, you will need to be traveling northbound on 
Oak Grove Drive from Berkshire Pl.  Enter the driveway on the east side of Oak Grove Drive, 
just north of Berkshire Pl. and follow the access road inside the park to the traffic 
signal/crosswalk area.  At this point, your child can safely walk across Oak Grove Drive and 
onto the school campus.  After your child is dropped off, you can either make a left or right 
on Oak Grove Dr. or continue to go straight (westbound) to Foothill Blvd.  Please do not 
block entrance to lower Hahamongna parking lot.  

 
(D) Students may also be dropped off at the 7/8 Turnaround, located on Foothill Boulevard 

adjacent to the St. Francis football field.  Please pull forward completely to the furthest 
point possible.  Please do not double park, or block access to through traffic. 

 
REMINDER: Do not stop/park or let your student out of your vehicle in the red zone (red curb) in 
front of the school. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 


